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Secure Your Virtual Booth for ASTRO 2020 by June 25

We are very excited about the response and interest from our exhibitors to our cutting-edge Virtual 

Exhibit Hall for the 2020 ASTRO Annual Meeting. Many exhibitors have already committed to being 

part of this new virtual platform. Don't miss out on your opportunity to participate! The deadline to 

select your virtual booth level is Thursday, June 25.  

SPARGO has scheduled appointments with each exhibiting company to discuss booth options. If you 

are missing your appointment time, please email Martina Tyers at martina.tyers@spargoinc.com to 

confirm your time slot. 

We have additional resources on our website to help you with your decision-making process. You 

may still view the presentation from our informative town hall webinars. We also have our exhibitor 

prospectus which details the benefits of each booth tier and our FAQs. 

Thank you for your continued support of ASTRO, and we hope to see you virtually at ASTRO 2020!   


